

# Roundtable Meeting 2016 12

## Table of contents









- [When](#)
- [What](#)
- [Where](#)
- [Topics](#)
  - [1st hour quick news](#)
  - [Second hour, longer topics](#)
- [Recording](#)
- [Follow-Up](#)
- [Chat log](#)
- [Pages related to this one](#)

Volunt

Bernard Sfez / Tiki Specialist

WI

## Convene

	15 Dec 2016 12:00 GMT-0000	15 Dec 2016 13:00 GMT-0000	15 Dec 2016 14:00 GMT-0000	15 Dec 2016 15:00 GMT-0000	15 Dec 2016 16:00 GMT-0000
<a href="#">Bernard Sfez / Tiki Specialist</a> 	?	✓	✓	✓	✓
<a href="#">Jean-Marc Libs</a> 	?	✓	✓	✓	✓
<a href="#">Gary Cunningham-Lee</a> 	✓	✓	✓	✗	✗
<a href="#">Jonny Bradley</a> 	✗	?	✓	✓	?
<a href="#">Nelson Ko</a> 	✗	✗	✓	✗	✗
<a href="#">Luciash d' being</a> 	?	?	✓	?	?
<a href="#">Xavier de Pedro</a> 	✓	✓	✓	✗	✗
	0	3	7 &nbsp; 	0	-1

# What

See [TRM](#) for a detailed description.

# Where

<http://live.tiki.org>

# Topics

## 1st hour quick news

- New releases 16.0 and (hopefully) 15.3 and 12.10
- [\(more info here\)](#)
- 

## Second hour longer TOPICS

- Discussion about some `PluginListExecute` enhancements (new `legal_change_files` committed in trunk: <https://sourceforge.net/p/tikiwiki/code/60376> with discussion (about potential backport to 16.x or revert) participated to the roundtable meeting <https://sourceforge.net/p/tikiwiki/mailman/message/35511774/>
- Backporting guidelines - what should be allowed to be backported to which branches?
- More on H5P if needed, like a discussion on how should this be integrated into Tiki
- Demonstrate possible "bug or not" setting perms on file gallery when there is a need to set on the parent gallery. (Nelson)

## Recording

- <http://recordings.blindsidenetworks.com/citadelrock/d559965849921585c1849af03b7a51638700d979-1481810561739/presentation/?t=00m00s>

## Follow-Up

## Chat log

```
Gary Cunningham-Lee (chibaguy): I just downloaded Tiki 15.3.7z and installed it in localhost. Everything's fine.
Jonny Bradley (jonnybradley): https://dev.tiki.org/h5p
Jonny Bradley (jonnybradley): https://h5p.org
Jonny Bradley (jonnybradley): https://h5p.org/content-types-and-applications
Bernard Sfez / Tiki Specialist (Bsfez): this ? https://docs.moodle.org/23/en/SCORM_module
Jonny Bradley (jonnybradley): https://tiki.org/TikiFestFosdem2016
Jonny Bradley (jonnybradley): https://tiki.org/TikiFestFosdem2017
```

Bernard Sfez / Tiki Specialist (Bsfez): brb  
Bernard Sfez / Tiki Specialist (Bsfez): I can't hear you jm (too low)  
Jonny Bradley (jonnybradley): <https://dev.tiki.org/Where+to+commit>  
Jean-Marc Libs (Jyhem): I think it happenend when we lost the Quality Team which work it was to review what goes in old LTSs  
Jonny Bradley (jonnybradley): just updated <https://dev.tiki.org/Where+to+commit>  
Jean-Marc Libs (Jyhem): same as Jonny  
Bernard Sfez / Tiki Specialist (Bsfez): same as Jonny and Jean Marc  
Bernard Sfez / Tiki Specialist (Bsfez): :)  
Xavier de Pedro (xavi): Oh well, I need to get offline for most of the rest of the day. See you guys!  
Bernard Sfez / Tiki Specialist (Bsfez): cu  
Bernard Sfez / Tiki Specialist (Bsfez): Branch still says : Previous Stable LTSbranches/12.xSecurity fixes. Backport from 15.x.  
Jean-Marc Libs (Jyhem): We use email, even ! :-D  
Bernard Sfez / Tiki Specialist (Bsfez): brb, but my vote go for git !  
Bernard Sfez / Tiki Specialist (Bsfez): back  
Bernard Sfez / Tiki Specialist (Bsfez): You can have sometimes the chevron with a single option that you don;t have the right to use anyway. :D :D :D :D  
Bernard Sfez / Tiki Specialist (Bsfez): rights (perms)  
Bernard Sfez / Tiki Specialist (Bsfez): The clock hit 18h00 here.I have to leave you.Merry Christmas (and more) to all of you.Peace to the world. :)  
Gary Cunningham-Lee (chibaguy): See you later, Bernard.  
Geoff Brickell (eromneg): bye then

Part related to this one

One page links to [Roundtable Meeting 2016 12](#)

- [Roundtable Meetings](#)

